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28 March 2017 

J. Brady Crouch 

ConocoPhillips Company 

Risk Management & Remediation, Program Manager 

600 N. Dairy Ashford, EC3-06-W056 

Houston, TX 77079 

  

Re: RP3 # Site Name RP3 # Site Name 

 426 COPC SJ 27-5 34A 428 Sategna No 2E 

 434 Faye Burdette No. 1 467 Marcotte No. 1 

 430 Wilmuth No. 1   

 

  

Mr. Crouch: 

 

I have reviewed the files on the releases referenced above, including the 2016 Annual Groundwater Monitoring 

Reports.  The available information indicates ConocoPhillips Company (COPC) has met the requirements of 

19.15.29-30 NMAC and no further corrective action is required.  You are notified these referenced remediations are 

closed. 

 

This finding by the OCD does not relieve COPC of responsibility if future information shows a threat to ground 

water, surface water, human health, or the environment.  Further, it does not relieve COPC of responsibility for 

compliance with any federal, state, or local law. 

 

Please properly plug remaining monitoring wells per requirements of the New Mexico Office of the State Engineer.  

Forward copies of plugging reports to me.  Thanks. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
P.E., Hydrologist, District III 

 

cc: Jim Griswold, Charlie Perrin, Brandon Powell, Cory Smith, Vanessa Fields 
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